
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23
rd
 February 2023 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

LETTER OF SUPPORT FOR DR AGNES MBACHI MWANGWELA 

 

I write to support the application of Dr Agnes Mbachi Mwangwela for the 

Postgraduate Programme with your Istitution to study for Masters in Bisiness 

Administration (MBA).  Dr Mwangwela is an Associate Professor and Deputy 

Vice Chancellor of the Lilongwe University of Agriculture and Natural 

Resources (LUANAR).  

 

Her desire to study an Executive MBA has been positively welcomed by 

Management as it is anticipated that it will equip her with relevant skills and 

tools for adapting to the unavoidable shift in industries, markets and business 

practices. The program, when completed will further enhance her soft skills 

and professionalism allowing her to develop into an outstanding 

communicator and advisor with a new perspective on life and the business 

world as the University is becoming a more complex working environment. 

We sincerely hope that after completing her MBA she will be able to 

contribute a lot to the University and the nation. 

She deserves to get in-depth knowledge of management systems as she can 

really use that knowledge benefitting her, the institution, the community, and 

surroundings to say the least. I strongly recommend her admission to your 

esteemed University/Institution and look forward to seeing her emerging as a 
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more resourceful person as higher education opportunity at a world-class 

institution will add a new dimension to her career. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Phillip F.D. Kaonda, PhD 

UNIVERSITY REGISTRAR 


